
From: Jeanna Wiegert <jwiegert@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 7:20 AM 
To: Jill Bush <JBush@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Notice of Resignation 

  
I've been presented with a time-sensitive job opportunity that I will regret not taking 
advantage of. My last day at the high school will be April 3, 2024. I have enjoyed the many years 
I've spent as a member of the staff in Scotia-Glenville Central Schools, and will continue to 
enjoy being a parent in the district. 
Sincerely, 
Jeanna Wiegert 
 


